
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

LEGO GROUP 

 

We are pleased to announce that we are starting a new lunchtime Lego Group, run by Mrs 

Kennedy, which will be about fostering team work in a fun, creative environment 

 

The group will start on Monday 27
th

 November 12.00 – 12.30 pm, after which the children 

can have their usual lunch and it will run weekly until February half term. 

 

We are expecting the club to be very popular and spaces are limited, so it is essential that 

the reply slip is returned to the office no later than Friday 24
th

 November.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. K. Wheeler 

Head of School 

 

 

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

I give perŵissioŶ for ŵy child…………………………………………………………………..iŶ class………….to 
attend the weekly Lego Group, which will take place in school every Monday lunchtime until 

February half term. 

 

SigŶed…………………………………………………………………………………………………..Date……………………… 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


